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INVITATION TO HEAD OFFICE OFFICIALS, DISTRICT OFFICIALS AND SCHOOL
PRINCIPALS OF THE GEC SAMPLED SCHOOLS TO ATTEND THE UPDATE MEETING
ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE GRADE 9 GENERAL EDUCATION CERTIFICATE
(GEC) IN 2025

1. This memo serves to invite the head office and district officials to an update meeting on
the implementation of the GEC in the province.

2. The purpose of the update meeting is to create an environment which will allow all the
relevant officials to have a better understanding of the progress which has been made by
the Province of KwaZulu-Natal in the implementation of the GEC in 2025.

3. In this meeting the district GEC coordinators will be afforded an opportunity to present
progress which has been made in their districts in the implementation of GEC and share
the challenges and mitigations which they have experienced during the implementation
(reporting template is attached). The meeting will further look at the preparation for the
November 2025 GEC tests.

4. The details of the meeting are as follows:

Date: 7 October 2025
Time: 09:00 - 13:00
Platform: MST Teams

5. Attendance by the invited officials will be crucial for the implementation of the GEC in the

province.
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